Town of Northwood, NH 250th Steering Committee
[bookmark: _GoBack]Final minutes for June 20, 2022 meeting
The meeting, held at the Northwood Community Center, was called to order at 6:35 PM. 
Roll call - Attendees: Irene Kreider, Lisha Nelson, Sandy Priolo, Deborah Ward, Pat Vaillancourt, Jo Chase, Mike Smith, Betty Smith, and Wade Sauls 
Minutes - Betty made a motion to accept the minutes of the May 16, 2022 meeting. Lisha seconded the motion. The minutes were approved by the group.
Old Business   
Cookbook update – Pat is still receiving recipes. A notice appeared in the Suncook Sun. It was suggested that any further notices contain the deadline date to submit. 
Hat update – Hats are in.
T-Shirt update including discussion on presentation – T-shirts are finished and Sandy will pick up tomorrow. Sandy has contacted parents of both the student artists. The hat and t-shirt will be presented to them at the selectmen’s meeting on July 12, 2022. 
Yardsticks update – Nothing to report.
Poster discussion – Lisha will meet with Sandy to choose some pictures from the past. 
Scavenger hunt discussion – A sub-committee will be formed. People who might be resources include Steve Bailey, Viena Dow, and Linda Smith.
Review and narrow down event list if needed – It was decided to have the major event on July 29th and 30th 2023 because of too many conflicts with other towns’ events. A suggestion was made to have an event each month in 2023. Lisha knows a person from Deerfield who has a private military museum. He may be willing to do a demonstration with memorabilia. Next month’s meeting will focus on narrowing down dates for events. 
Discussion of new date for public sale – Lisha has a pop-up tent that can be used. 
Date for transfer station: 7/16/22 8AM-4PM     
Deborah volunteered to set up a schedule for this date. Her phone # is 942-8658. Please call her if you can volunteer. 
Budget spreadsheet review - There is a rough balance of $13,235.53. 
Adjournment - The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 PM. The next meeting will be Monday July 18, 2022 at 6:30 PM at the Community Center. 
Respectfully submitted,
Irene Kreider, Secretary

